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  Writing Long Term Plan 2023-2024 

 

Year Group Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 
R/Y1 Text: 

 
Writing Outcomes: 

Text: 
 
Writing Outcomes: 

Text: 
 
Writing Outcomes: 

Text: 
 
Writing Outcomes: 

Text: 
 
Writing Outcomes: 

Text: 
 
Writing Outcomes: 

Y2 Text:  
Something Fishy (Short 
film) 
 
Dread cat- Michael 
Rosen & Nicola 
O’Byrne 
 
 
Writing Outcomes:  
Setting description, 
non-chronological 
report. 
 
Character description, 
poem, explanation 
 

Text:  
The incredible Book 
Eating Boy-Oliver 
Jeffers 
 
Man on the Moon: A 
day in the life of Bob- 
Simon Bartram 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Formal letters, informal 
letters. 
 
Describe a setting,  
advertising poster 

 Text:  
The koala Who Could- 
Rachel Bright & Jim 
Field 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Character description, 
diary, narrative 
dialogue, non-
chronological report. 
 
 
 

Text:  
The Disgusting 
Sandwich- Gareth 
Edwards 
 
Bog Baby- Jeanne Willis 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Product description, 
advertisement poster, 
instructions. 
 
Setting description, 
story 
  

Text:  
How to Hide a Lion- 
Helen Stephens 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Recount, diary, report, 
poem, story. 
 
 

Text:  
Granddad’s Secret 
Giant- David Litchfield 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Character description, 
newspaper report, 
story. 

Y3/4 Text: 
Fantastic Mr Fox by 
Roald Dahl 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Newspaper report 
Diart 

Text: 
Lights on Cotton Rock 
by David Litchfield 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Narrative 
Poetry 

Text: 
Varjak Paw by S F Said 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Poetry 
Non-Chronological 
Report 

Text: 
Pigeon Impossible  
(Film Unit) 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Setting description 
Newspaper report 

Text: 
The Last Bear by 
Hannah Gold 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Narrative 
Formal letter 

Text:  
Tuesday by David 
Weisner 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Report 
Recount 

Y5/6 Text 1: Black Powder 
by Ally Sherrick (linked 
to class reader). 
 

Text 1: The Little Pigs 
(Literacy Shed 
animation) & The True 
Story of the Three Little 
Pigs by Jon Scieszka 

Text: Shackleton’s 
Journey by William Grill 
 
 
 

Text: The Lighthouse 
(Literacy Shed 
animation) 
 
 

Text: The man who 
walked between the 
towers by Mordicai 
Gerstein 
 

Text 1: range of 
promotional leaflets 
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Text 2: If I had wings by 
Pie Corbett (poetry).  
 
 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Text 1: 

 Forming written 
opinions with 
justifications 

 Diary entry 
 
Text 2: 
Poetry  

 
Text 2: The Christmas 
Miracle of Jonathan 
Toomey by Susan 
Wojciechowski 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Text 1:  
 Character 

description 
 Formal witness 

statement (report) 
 Narrative – The True 

Story of … pick a 
different traditional 
tale (Little Red, 
Goldilocks…) 

 
Text 2: 
 Character 

description 
Diary entry 

 
 
 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
 Non-chronological 

report – polar 
animals 

 Balanced argument – 
should they eat the 
dogs? 

Newspaper report 

 
 
 
 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
3rd Person Narrative  

Grammar and reading 
focus in prep for SATs 
 
 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Newspaper report 

Text 2: Titanium 
(Literacy Shed music 
video) 
 
 
 
 
Writing Outcomes: 
Text 1: 
 Persuasive leaflet 

(link to residential) 
 
Text 2: 
Narrative which builds 
suspense 
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*Something fishy setting description non chronological  

*Bog baby Write a story changing aspects 

How to hide a lion diary recount wanted poster newspaper report about lions story 

Cottonwool colin story and instruction text 

*Dread cat (Michael Rosen) character description poem explanation text 

Elephant plan whole story instructions 

Flat Stanley letter, advantages and disadvantages postcard information page (End of year) 

Granddads secret giant newspaper story 

Lila and the secret of rain setting description alternate version of story 

Man on the moon (1 and 2) advertisement poster 

Mogs Christmas persuasive  film strips diary own calamitous story 

Tad letter story 

*The disgusting sandwich advertisment instructions 

The great kapok tree letter animal description 

The green ship letter persuasive letter 

The incredible book eating boy informal letter formal letter (1and 2) 

*The koala who could (20 weeks) character description diary speech narrative non chronological report 

The pirates next door diary setting description character description full  story (formal and informal vocab comparison) 

Setting description non chron l story character description l poem explanation text  advertisement instructions diary speech 


